
 

The OCCC Laumaka Work Furlough Center (LWFC) has been provided
funds for various repairs and improvements, which has not
happened since its opening in the early 1990's. Moneys were
released to renovate restrooms, showers, and the laundry facility.

In addition, funds were also released for the planning of the
relocation of the OCCC, which will go towards providing land funds
and planning for the groundwork for the proposed new facility.

OCCC staff manage and operate the LWFC, located a block away
from the OCCC. Inmates assigned here are either actively seeking
employment or working in the community.
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Sen. Wakai Proposes Bill for an FHS

Junior Police Pilot Program

Today marked the start of the 2023 Legislative
Session. One of the bills Sen. Wakai plans to
introduce would establish a junior police pilot
program at Farrington High School in
coordination with the Honolulu Police
Department. For more information on the bill,
contact our office at (808) 586-8585.

OCCC Funding Updates

Keehi Boat Harbor Receives Funds for

New Loading Dock

Last month, $650,000 in funding was released
to replace the wooden loading dock with a new
aluminum-framed loading dock at Ke'ehi Small
Boat Harbor. Currently in the design phase, the
new loading dock is projected to be completed
in June 2023.


